MEMBERS NEWSLETTER NO 46

OCTOBER 1996



Hi Everyone,

Here we are back again to hassle you after a lovely time in New Zealand, but it's good to be back in Canberra in springtime. Thank you to Eugene for adopting 500 seedlings and to Tina for taking the rest and to Sandra for watering all the boxes of plants left in my yard.

A quick reminder that THIS SUNDAY is our Park Care day, we meet at Namatjira Drive entrance at 1.30pm, and let's hope the weather is kinder to us than last month. I've just made the cake so come along and eat it!

The Annual Craft & Produce Sale will be on Tuesday 19th November at 21 Ordell St Chapman from 9am till late (David goes to choir practice on Tuesday evenings so I'll be glad to see you).

Please remember the Gunghalin Grasslands Open day on Sunday 10th November.

Caretakers will find their progress report form attached to this newsletter; you don't need to fill in all the details, just report on what you have done and will do, plus any general observations.

A red dot on your newsletter indicates that you haven't yet rejoined. If you intend to do so please send your membership form back soon as I need to send in the list of this year's members to CNP.

In addition to Mt Arawang this Sunday I will be planting in the grant area this month, anyone with some free time would be most welcome, phone me on 2887536.

Statistics for September:

Hours	331
Woody weeds	94
Herbacious weeds	20560
Trees & shrubs planted	919
Herbacious plants planted	84
Grasses planted	361

Dates to Remember:

Sunday 3rd November

Namatjira Drive 1.30pm

Sunday 10thNovember

Gunghalin Grasslands Open Day

Cheers Bess (2887536)